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Mr. F. J. Miraglia, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 3

Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3 L
Docket No. 50-382
Environmental Qualification Branch Questions
REFERENCE: F.J. Miraglia to I. V. Maurin, letter dated January 19, 1982.
Dear Mr. Miraglia:
The referenced letter transmitted to us requests for additional information from
the Environmental Qualification branch numbered 270.7 through 270.11. We current-
ly expect to provide responses to these questions in FSAR amendment 27, currently
scheduled for docketing in mid-April, 1982.

If you require any further information, please let us know.

Yours very truly,

L. V. Maurin

LVM/RMF/1gh

cec: E. L. Blake, W. M. Stevenson, S. Black
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